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John Cirilli becomes a partner in the firm of  
Michael Shilale Architects, LLP 

 
 
We are pleased to announce that Mr. John Cirilli has become a partner in the firm of Michael Shilale 
Architects, LLP.  MSA, originally from Nyack, is now headquartered in New City, New York.  Mr. Cirilli, a 
graduate of the Pratt Institute of Brooklyn, New York, has been an associate architect with the firm since 
August of 1993.  Mr. Cirilli’s expertise has enabled the firm to complete more than one thousand 
successful projects.  Mr. Shilale believes that over the past fifteen years MSA has enhanced the quality of 
life of many of the people of Rockland County through its inspiring architectural design.  This new 
association will further improve the excellent quality of service extended to the public.  MSA would like to 
thank all its clients for their past business and assure them of a continued bright future together. 
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